
 

 

Parents, if you selected to have your child participate in in-person instruction and made any 

pertinent changes to their health information since August, please contact and notify the 

health office via email jennifer.kennedy@tusd1.org. This will ensure that we are aware in a 

timely manner and can follow up appropriately. We are also asking that you please contact the 

health office ASAP to schedule a time to drop off any medical documentation and/or 

medications that your child will take/keep at school.   

 

Per TUSD Regulation any of the symptoms listed on the attestation form are considered a 

Covid-19 like symptom. If a student reports to or is sent to the health office with any of these 

symptoms (see below), they will be sent home to isolate for 10 days. They may return sooner if 

they obtain a negative PCR Covid-19 test result after day 5 of symptom onset or obtain a note 

from their medical provider stating that they are not contagious, and their symptoms have 

resolved, and they are fever free for 24 hours without fever reducing medication.  

 

If your child has a medical condition that causes them to experience any of these symptoms 

as a result of an existing diagnosis, we may not need to send them home. Please contact the 

health office to provide any pertinent documentation that may assist us in determining whether 

their symptoms are related to an existing health condition. 

 
These Symptoms are: 
 

• Fever greater than 100    

• Respiratory Problems (Cough, Sore Throat, Shortness of Breath, or Runny Nose)   

• Unexplained Muscle Aches (Headache, Fatigue, Nausea/Vomiting, or Diarrhea)  

• Unexplained change in Sense of Smell or Taste 

Thank you for your time, we look forward to caring for your children again. If you have 

questions or concerns, feel free to contact us at the email address above or by phone at 

(520) 232-6517. 
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